
 
 
 

Adams Update 
December 11, 2020 
 

F2F Students Return to School! 

It was great to see our F2F students returning to school this week. Everything happened very 

quickly, but our teachers did a wonderful job preparing for the return to F2F, and your children 

seemed to adjust well. We look forward to next week, a full week together. VA classes didn’t have 

any changes, and it was great to see your VA students when I visited those classes throughout the 

week. 

 

 

Update for VA Students Who Chose F2F for Second Semester 

This update is for families who have VA students and chose to return to face-to-face instruction for 

the second semester. Those students will begin F2F here at Adams on Monday, January 4, after 

Winter Break. This is a few weeks prior to the start of second semester, but post-break is a good time 

to transition. Your child’s new classroom assignment will be released via email next Friday, 

December 18.  

 

 

VA Class Assignment Updates 

Five MPS Virtual Academy teachers will be reassigned to F2F classrooms beginning January 4; 

those teachers are Mrs. Harrison, Mr. Fair, Ms. Loker, Mrs. Lanphierd, and Mrs. French. This 

transition will help our schools accommodate the VA students returning to F2F instruction. All other 

VA teachers are remaining in the VA.  

 

The movement of teachers from the VA to F2F instruction is also requiring the movement of some 

VA students to other VA classrooms. If your student will have a new VA teacher starting January 4, 

you will receive an email with the new classroom assignment next Friday, December 18.  

 

 

PTO Update 

Click here for today’s PTO Update.   It includes information about winter Spirit Wear (order now, 

receive in time for the holidays!), and Scrip gift cards. The scrip cards will allow you to shop as you 

normally do, but also raise money for our classrooms at the same time, a true win-win! Thanks to the 

PTO for all you continue to do, supporting our classrooms.                                      

 

Upcoming Events 

Tu, Dec 22  Last day of school prior to Winter Break 

Dec 23 – Jan 3 Winter Break 

Mon, Jan 4  First day of school after Winter Break 

 

We had a great week here at Adams, and we look forward to seeing you and your students again next 

week. Have a good weekend! 

 

Educationally yours,  

Scott Cochran 
Principal 

https://www.ade.midlandps.org/userfiles/29/my%20files/pto%20newsletter%2012_11_2020.pdf?id=5392

